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BEAVER DAM LAKE – ADVISORY NOTICE (UPDATE) 
  

Orange County’s Department of Public Works, in collaboration with the Office of the County 
Executive and the Department of Emergency Services met earlier today and are actively 

monitoring the drainage situation at the Beaver Dam Lake dam spillway. 
  

Orange County continues to work with a number of partner organizations and engineers to 
assess the situation. 

  
At this time, water is flowing through the relief drains, and engineers are consulting with design 
specialists to investigate further. Later today, divers may enter the water to further assess the 

situation and identify the source of the water output. 
  

In accordance with emergency action protocols, a dam advisory condition was issued Monday 
night. This condition does not indicate an immediate threat, but it calls for ongoing monitoring. 

  
Further updates will be provided later today on Orange County Government social media pages 

https://www.facebook.com/OrangeCountyGovernment and 
https://www.facebook.com/OrangeCountyEmergencyManagement, after continued evaluation 

and discussions with engineering teams and partner agencies. 
  

 



Beaver Dam Lake Dam, Salisbury Mills. 
 


